

# Termly News Summer Edition

By The Dell School Council

### What's this?

We, as School Council, believe that your voice matters! As such, this newsletter explains all the actions we have taken this term as a result of the ideas you have raised.

Remember, if you don't tell us about changes you want to see, we can't act upon them!

This is our school!

#### Action we have taken this term:

- Introduced the United Nations Rights of a Child to the school in assemblies.
- Put up posters inviting children to 'hang out', not 'hang on' to the goal posts on the field.
- Observed and tended to the upkeep of various equipment and outdoor furniture in and around the schools grounds.
- Created gardening opportunities for every class in the school, giving each class a sunflower seed and pot for them to grow their own flower.







## Helping charities:

This year we have raised lots of money for lots of different charities. We hope to do the same next year, so watch this space for more charity events!



## Our Rights:

This term Jemima and Matthew introduced the United Nations Rights of the Child to the whole school during assemblies! Hopefully everyone now knows a little bit more about their rights that keep them happy and safe.







# We are listening!

"More equipment for foundation phase(e.g.swings and climbing frame) yr2





"More shady areas (e.g.gazebos) yr4

."Football goals for new pitches"

yr6



#### Things we will continue to look at next year:

- To discuss how we should behave around the school.
- The way we behave around the new picnic benches around year 4
- Discussing the new layout and image in the KS2 changing rooms.



# We are all ears!



This Termly Newsletter has been written collaboratively by the School Council.

A big thank you to this year's Council!
Chloe and Molly in Reception
Joshua and Caleb in Year 1
Matthew and Faye in Year 2
Freya and Sophie in Year 3
Joe and Lauren in Year 4
Oliver and Aiden in Year 5
Florence, Matthew, Harry
and Jemima in Year 6



Don't forget...

If you show our 8 behaviours and are a great leader then make sure you put your name forward in September to a School

Counselor!

There's loads more info on our website www.dell.monmouthshire.sch.uk

Check out our Twitter page:

@thedellschool